From: Jamin Poole

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Public improvement construction. Ruth to Algonquin.
Date: Friday, July 21, 2023 8:50:49 AM

In regards to the overlay project | feel that the city workers didn't fill the patches
correctly nor attempt to smooth out the holes, this could have salvaged the road.
Also aren’t we paying road taxes with our property taxes? We’re are struggling
through tge costs of inflation and can afford this bill due to worn out plow truck blades
that can have been remedied by D.O.T and could have prevented these damages to
the roads. | feel that the crews can go out and correct there blotched jobs and
correctly fill and smooth out the potholes.current resident of file MO2307.
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